
Important Programming Reminder for RECALL 20V-476 
BRAKE CALIPERCHECK (K67) 
As part of the brake caliper replacement for the K67, both an I-Level software update AND software 
conversion of the ABS control are required. These steps are outlined in bulletin 34 03 21 and both must 
be performed as part of the repair. 

 

Repairs that have been incorrectly or not completely performed will have warranty claims debited for the 
programming portion of the repair and recalls for the respective VINs re-opened. In addition, letters will be 
sent to the affected customers asking them to bring their motorcycles back to complete the repairs. A 
sample letter is attached for your reference. 

 

For the affected bikes that will need to come back the second time, please establish which part of the 
recall has yet to be completed and perform that portion as per the SIB 34 03 21. 
 

Always reference the bulletin on TIS to make sure you have the latest information. 
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